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The HOLT Isle of Wight
DBS Check Statement
The safety of our clients is paramount at The HOLT, and therefore all employees, Trustees and the Director will have up to date Enhanced DBS checks with disclosure undertaken and held by the HOLT.  Juliet Bell, the Director, is the Designated Safeguarding Lead, and will ensure that all new employees undergo enhanced checks before starting work in the provision.
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